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TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/ 21                                                                                
7th July ’22   

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 

We hope that you enjoyed the summer break with your children! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that during the summer break, we were busy working towards improving the 

systems and processes in the school for better and effective outcomes.  

 

TMS – GNW will be employing ‘e-Care Pro’ app to ensure convenient and effective communication between 

parents and school. This service will enable parents, teachers and management to stay in touch with each other 

and will cater to the needs of all the stakeholders involved in the learning and development of students.  

 

You are required to download the e-Care Pro app from 

Google Play (Android User): 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.franciscan.ecare_pro&hl=en_IN&gl=US 

App Store (iOS User): 

https://apps.apple.com/in/app/e-care-pro/id1435475202 

You will be sent your login credentials through SMS  

 

The key features of service for the parents are: 

- Powerful Mobile App (Android and iOS) to manage and communicate the entire information of 

a student which includes  

- convenient online Fee payments 

- Transport fee payment 

- Attendance 

- Circulars and Notices 

- Homework & Assignments 

- Syllabus 

- Class Time Table  

- Activities to be held in school 

- Photo Gallery 

- School bus tracker 

- Online e-library 

*Please note that as you register and login, certain areas may be blank. You will begin to see more data 

as we progress.  
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      b. SMS and Notification Service (Communication portal)  

Parents receive messages via SMS and notification of their child's absence from school, homework, other 

updates about the child, upcoming events or urgent information through a dedicated team in the school. 

 

We invite you to an online session on Saturday, 9th July 22 to give you a detailed demonstration of the e-

care Pro app. Link and timings will be conveyed to you by Friday, 8 July 22  

 

   Also find a detailed overview attached with this circular for the fee payment:  

 

Link: Fee Payment Overview.pdf 

 

Looking forward to meeting you in the session! 

 

Best Regards 

 

 
Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 

https://tmsgnoida-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tmsgrnoida_tmsgnoida_onmicrosoft_com/EfM7RjZPGB1Ot7GEu3oWJloBljcorttDWC4tI9zixQqcnw?e=kQTh3z

